
 The Town of Grand Island Police 
Department is seeking certified DCJS or 
NASRO School Resource Police Officers

Applicants must currently be a New York State 
certified police officer with a minimum three years’ 
full-time experience working with a federal, state, 

county, or municipal police department.   

Qualifying NYS police officers without a DCJS or 
NASRO SRO certification are also encouraged to 

apply. 

Interested applicants should submit a resume and 
cover letter to: 

Thomas Franz
Officer in Charge 
Town of Grand Island Police Dept.
2255 Baseline Road
Grand Island, NY 14072
tfranz@grand-island.ny.us




